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From: Kathleen Marks (CHCH)
Sent: March-02-18 11:53 AM
To: Morin, Lois

Subject: A Concern

Hi Lois,

My good friend’s locked truck was stolen from her driveway in Waterdown this morning. When they called the
police no one even came out. There was just a report taken over the phone. They are absolutely
devastated. They are a hard working and caring family who pay high taxes to live in a safe community.

I am growing increasingly concerned and it seems as though there is zero police support to these victims. Not to
mention the effect this is having on overall insurance rates in this area.

Can you please tell me how we make this a priority for the Chief of Police? This is simply no longer acceptable.

I look forward to your guidance on how to move forward in making this a priority for our Police Force.

Regards,
. Kathleen Marks
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